
Committee of the Whole (2) 

December 12, 2022 

RE:   
Item 4 - PARKING SPACES IN KLEINBURG VILLAGE 

The Office of the City Clerk has received a petition from Cinciz Recine, Kleinburg 
BIA Chair, on behalf of residents and Kleinburg-community visitors.  

The total number of signatures on the petition is: 471 

Their concerns are outlined as follows:  

Support of maintaining the existing parking spots in the Kleinburg Village core. 

A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of 15 pages is on file in 
the Office of the City Clerk. 
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